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1st October 2020
Dear Parents,

Christmas Artwork – You should all have received  your child’s artwork and order form – please remember to return to school by Friday 2nd October in order for us to be able to send all requests away before the October holidays.
Dinner / Milk Money Term 1 – Please could you check balances on ParentPay and make sure any amounts due are paid up to date by the end of term. Thank you.
Shoebox Appeal – We are still looking for donations for the Shoebox Appeal – if you have any items you would like to donate, please could you send to school as soon as possible.

Milk in Schools – We have recently received a circular from Children’s Services advising us that milk in schools and early years settings will end at the October holidays.  This is due to the fact that the European Commission has decided that the UK are no longer able to claim for milk subsidy under the EU school milk scheme.  Therefore when we return after the holidays no milk drink will be offered at playtimes.
Menu – The three menus which have been sent out form part of the 4 week rolling menu. The first week back after the holidays will be week 1 again.  We will send out week 4 at the start of the new term. Please find attached copy of the complete 4 week menu for your information.
If you wish to make any changes to the choices made for your child, please e-mail us, and we will arrange this with the Cooks.
Holiday Dates – We close for the October Holidays on Friday 9th October and children will return to school on Wednesday 28th October.
We hope you all enjoy the break!

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Garrick,

Acting Head Teacher.
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Happyhansel is proud to be an Eco School

Registered since 2006

Fifth Green Flag awarded in 2017

